ARIZONA COMPANION ANIMAL SPAY/NEUTER COMMITTEE P O BOX 6772 PHOENIX, AZ 85005

October 4, 2016

John Allen Yuma Police Animal Control 6390 E 26th ST Yuma, Az 85365

Dear John Allen:

The Arizona Companion Animal Spay/Neuter Committee has reviewed all grant applications. Thirty (30) agencies and organizations with a total of thirty five (35) programs will benefit from the \$240,500 disbursed for the 2016-2017 Grant Period. You have been selected to receive grant funds restricted to increasing spay and neuter efforts in your community in the amount of \$5000.00 for your public program and \$5000.00 for your feral program. These funds must be used for spay/neuter surgeries only.

These grant funds were made available from the support and sales of the Arizona Companion Animal Spay and Neuter Pet Friendly License Plates. As such, we ask you to promote the Spay and Neuter License Plates through newsletters, websites, and media events. We encourage you and your staff to purchase the plates for your vehicles, too.

The first report of grant expenditures must be post-marked no later than May 30, 2017 or within thirty (30) days of full expenditure, whichever comes first. All funds must be expended by August 15, 2017. A final follow up report must be post-marked by August 15, 2017 and all unspent grant dollars must be returned with your final report.

When reporting, please include copies of your license plate promotional materials and a copy of your voucher/coupon, if any. Also include your detailed expense and animal data reports separating the Spay and Neuter Pet Friendly License Plate Grants funds from additional funds and activities (co-pays, agency funded, donor funded). A reporting worksheet is enclosed for your convenience. Future grant opportunities do depend on the timeliness and thoroughness of your report, please be sure that your report is complete and on tine

The Arizona Companion Animal Spay/Neuter Committee will be placing your contact person information on the AZPETPLATES.ORG web site as agreed at the time of application. The information you provided on your application will be used unless you prefer to provide us with a different contact person. Your organization/agency name, website address, street address, contact person name, telephone number, and email address may also be posted on the website. Please send any updates to info@azpetplates.org.

Congratulations on your award!

Sincerely,

Annette Lagunas

Arizona Companion Animal Spay/Neuter Committee

Enclosure (1)